
 KINGSTON HORTICULTURAL SOCIETY 
 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL NOTICE 
 

 
 

Dear KHS Member: 
 

This is a friendly reminder that your Membership Fees are due.  Your membership and 
participation is important to us and we look forward to your continued support in the year 
ahead. If you have already renewed your membership, please disregard this notice. 
Please print clearly:  

 

Name 
mm 

 

Address 
 

 

City/Town 
 

 

Postal Code  
 

 Phone 

Email  
 

 

Number of years I 
have been a KHS  
Member  

  
Joined the KHS in ________ (year) 

 
If you wish to continue receiving the newsletter by email, please check below.  
 
_____ Yes, I would like to receive the newsletter and other KHS communications by e-mail. I 
may opt out of e-mail communications at any time by sending an “unsubscribe” request to 
kingstonhortsoc@gmail.com. 
 
Enclosed amount:     _____     Family $25.00                      _____       Single $20.00 
 
You may pay in person at General Meetings (please bring the exact amount if possible) or mail 
your cheque along with this notice to:  

Membership Coordinator- Kingston Horticultural Society,  
P.O. Box 774,  

Kingston, Ontario, K7L 4X6  
 

If you wish to have your card mailed to you, please provide a self-addressed stamped envelope, 
otherwise you may pick it up at the next meeting.  

Thank you: The Membership Team                       updated May 2017  

mailto:kingstonhortsoc@gmail.com

